
ECONOMICS DEPARTMENT BOS MEETING 

  April 19th, 2020 

 

Minutes of the Board of Studies in Economics held on April 19th 2020   

  

Proceedings of the Meeting 

   The department of Economics was unable to conduct the meeting scheduled in person due to the 

declaration of lockdown. 

     In consultation and permission of the VC Nominee and other BOS members it was decided that 

since things were uncertain due to unprecedented circumstances, the department would continue 

with the same pattern and content of the syllabus as existing in 2019-20. The same was conveyed 

to the college authorities. 
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